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TAILORED PLAN DELAY 
The Department of Health and Human Services is delaying implementation of the Behavioral 
Health and Intellectual/Developmental Disabilities (I/DD) Tailored Plans. Tailored Plan launch 
was scheduled for Oct. 1, 2023, but will now go forward at a date still to be determined. 

Beneficiaries who will be covered by the Tailored Plans will continue to receive behavioral 
health, I/DD, TBI and physical health care as they do today.  
Please view the NCDHHS release here. Trillium will share more information as it becomes 
available. 

Please follow us on Facebook, and sign up to receive text messages.  

If you were forwarded this email and have not signed up to receive them, you can do it by 
clicking on the link below. 

 

TEXT AND EMAIL SIGN UP 
As we get ready for the Trillium Tailored Plan launch, we are asking all interested members, 
recipients, and guardians/caregivers to choose to get emails and text messages. You can stop 
getting emails at any time by following the instructions at the bottom of each email and 
clicking “Unsubscribe.” Please click here to sign up to get text messages if you would like to 
get occasional messages to help improve your health. As with emails, you can stop getting 
text messages at any time by responding with “STOPALL.” 

 

SUBSCRIBE HERE 

http://www.trilliumhealthresources.org/
https://www.ncdhhs.gov/news/press-releases/2023/07/11/launch-behavioral-health-and-intellectualdevelopmental-disabilities-tailored-plans-delayed
https://www.facebook.com/TrilliumHealthResources
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/bad05940dcb348129adffaa9771d65b4
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/bad05940dcb348129adffaa9771d65b4
https://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/manage/optin?v=001y-OP6K5i7aVeYZJ-8Zu1QeJ9nuy4DoDNoggexzaAlZ4IaeUWMESsL-RqOHO5fgXhe9rdg1EYvAmzItkhn0a8b9n095n6ee2zI55-7JgkG_4%3D
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MEDICAID EXPANSION  
Beginning Dec. 1, 2023, more people can get health coverage through Medicaid. 
Medicaid will cover people ages 19 through 64 years with higher incomes. North Carolinians 
may be able to get health care insurance through Medicaid even if they didn’t qualify before.  

Medicaid pays for doctor visits, yearly check-ups, emergency care, mental health services and 
more – at little or no cost to beneficiaries.  

Most people will be able to get health care coverage through Medicaid if they meet the 
criteria below. And if you were eligible before, you still are. Nothing changes for you. To learn 
more, go to medicaid.ncdhhs.gov.  

 Live in North Carolina  

 Be ages 19-64  

 Be a citizen. Some non-US citizens can get health care coverage through Medicaid. 

To learn more, go to medicaid.ncdhhs.gov.  

 Have a household income that is below 138% of the federal poverty level. That’s 
about $20,000 for a single adult or about $34,000 for a family of three.  

People can apply for Medicaid online at epass.nc.gov. They can also submit a paper 
application or apply in person at their local Department of Social Services (DSS). Applications 
may take up to 45 days to process. Incomplete applications may take longer. To help the 
process go faster, people can:  

 Apply online at ePASS and provide all the information requested. If the 
application is incomplete, it may take longer to process. DSS will need to follow up 
with the applicant.  

Keep contact information up to date in ePASS, to receive all important information about 
Medicaid benefits. Sign up for an enhanced ePASS account to keep their information 
updated without having to contact the local DSS office.  

To learn more, visit Medicaid.ncdhhs.gov.  

http://www.medicaid.ncdhhs.gov/
http://www.medicaid.ncdhhs.gov/
http://www.epass.nc.gov/
http://www.medicaid.ncdhhs.gov/
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PLAYGROUND OPENING IN HALIFAX COUNTY 

A new, all-inclusive playground at the Halifax County Playground opened on October 10. 
Equipment includes a rubber surface to allow for smooth transport with wheelchairs, 
doublewide ramps to access slides and other elements, and equipment that will appeal to 
children with sensory issues. The playground will provide an opportunity for individuals of all 
ages and abilities to play together outside.  

We hope you can come out and play soon! 

VICTORY JUNCTION OCTOBER 27 - 29 
Registration is still available for fall dates at Victory Junction! Located on 84 acres in 
Randleman, N.C., Victory Junction provides life-changing camping experiences that are 
exciting, fun, and empowering, at no cost to campers or their families.  

All activities are inclusive and suitable to people of all ages with different needs and 
diagnoses. Victory Junction has an on-site medical center, food service with special foods 
according to diet needs, and cabins that sleep up to eight individuals. 

Learn more here or sign up by clicking on this link. 

FALL DATES 
October 27 - 29, 2023 | Application Deadline: October 18, 2023 

https://www.trilliumhealthresources.org/health-related-resources-needs/healthy-opportunities-pilot/victory-junction
https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/c7ec961418ec49e7ac9b00af669cccb6
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MY LEARNING CAMPUS 
Have you visited My Learning Campus lately? 
Our free, online training website has courses 
on healthy eating, the NC Innovations Waiver, 
and more!  

*NEW* We now offer courses in Spanish and 
link to trainings from the North Carolina 
Department of Health and Human Services.  

Start learning today! 

 
 

As always, members may contact Trillium through our Member and Recipient Services at 1-
877-685-2415. The health, safety, and overall well-being of our community is first and 
foremost in everything we do. To learn more, please check out our website, follow us on 
social media, or give us a call if you have any questions.  

 

Any questions about this Communication Bulletin may be sent to the following email: 
MemberEngagement@TrilliumNC.org. These questions will be answered in a Q&A format 
and published on Trillium’s website. 

https://www.mylearningcampus.org/
https://www.trilliumhealthresources.org/
https://www.facebook.com/TrilliumHealthResources/
mailto:MemberEngagement@TrilliumNC.org
https://www.mylearningcampus.org/
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